WORDSEARCH: BEACH	DEACH
F K A H C K T. T M C D T. A F C	BEACH WATER
	SEA
N I L I D I I M A P A C M L O	PIER
N W S E A E T N Q A G T U A R	ICE
	CREAM
LUAIKODECIEHSKL	SUN
	LIGHT
	DONKEY
HOODA PFTAMTS	BUCKET
	SPADE
SDNSNMACNIVESF	SHELL
	PEBBLE
	STARFISH
	CHIPS
	FLAKE
	AMUSEMENT
	GOLF
F T. O G D S A F F C B S F S H	SANDCASTLE
	MOAT
3 Q B A E G K W I B I M C A O	SURF
	SPLASH
	SAND
	FISHSALT
	VINEGAR
TI D TI W TI W D D D TI O D D TI T W	CONE
VAWMIMDIBVQDEOM	MILKSHAKE .

St Michael and All Angels Church

Pastoral Team

Name:	
Contact Details:	AN AN TON

How can we help?

FOR
INFORMATION
TO
BE INCLUDED IN
THE NEXT
NEWSLETTER
CONTACT A
JOSHAM
OR EMAIL
SMAAANEWS@
GMAIL.COM BY
18/08/2019

ST MICHAEL AND ALL ANGELS CHURCH

NEWSLETTER AUGUST 2019



PRAYER

For all who struggle to find the balance in this ever changing world grant them wisdom to grow

and become the person they were destined to be without losing focus on what is important. Give them the strength to take control and the time to make the changes they need.

Amen



VOLUNTEERS FOR WILD GOOSE CAFE

Please let us know if you would like to join our team of volunteers helping out at the Wild Goose Cafe.

THOUGHT FOR THE MONTH: AUGUST

"In the summer, the days were long, stretching into each other. Out of school, everything was on pause and yet happening at the same time, this collection of weeks when anything was possible." —Sarah Dessen

In the summer break we can do so much with our time as we explore the world around us. It is a time where people like the weather are lighter and more relaxed, it feels as though we have more time to do anything we plan.

We focus on what is important during this time and everything else fades into the background before everything begins again and everyone begins to get busier.

Perhaps we should ask ourselves how we can bring this happy summery feeling into the the rest of our lives, how that would enrich our everyday lives. What can we take from this summer break to help us focus on what is important? Sometimes all you need is to take a leap of faith to explore new possibilities.

Should you wish to write a thought for the month please let us know.

BROWNIES AND BOYS' BRIGADE

We have a Brownie Pack connected to the church; if anyone would like further information about this group, please see Donella.

The Boys' Brigade Company, also connected to the church, meets in the Community Centre across the road. Please see Ian for more details.

RECIPE OF THE MONTH: Dairy-free vanilla ice cream recipe COOK: 5 mins preparation, 20 mins cooking, 2-3 hours freezing

Ingredients

200g (7oz) caster sugar, 6 egg yolks, 2 x 200ml cartons rice milk, 400ml (13fl oz) soya cream, 3 tsp vanilla extract, chocolate spread (optional), chopped berries (optional)

Method

In a bowl, combine the sugar and egg yolks and using an electric whisk or stand mixer, whisk the mixture until the egg yolk has become light and fluffy and a pale yellow colour.

Place the milk and cream in a heavy-bottomed saucepan and bring to the boil. After a minute, remove from the heat and allow to cool slightly.

Add the cream and milk to the egg mixture, whisking constantly and vigorously to prevent the egg from curdling. When it is all combined, pour the mixture back into the saucepan and place on a low heat.

Using a plastic spatula, stir the mixture constantly in a figure of eight motion. After 5-10 minutes the mixture will have thickened and will coat the back of a spoon – drag your finger across the back of the spoon and if the line holds and does not drip you have got the right consistency. Watch it very carefully, as the eggs can curdle easily if the heat is too high. Remove from the heat and stir in the vanilla extract.

Place parchment paper directly onto the surface of the mixture to prevent a skin forming and leave to cool, then refrigerate or put in the freezer until completely chilled. Once chilled, churn in an ice cream maker or if you don't have one, pour the mixture into a wide flat, tray and place in the freezer. After 40 minutes or so, remove and use a fork to mix and break down the ice crystals. Repeat this process twice more. At the final stage blitz in a food processor to make it really smooth. If you wish to flavour it with berries or chocolate spread, stir through the mixture at this point. Then return to the tray and leave in the freezer to set fully. Remove 15 minutes before serving to soften.

Please let us know if you have any recipe ideas you would like included

MAGAZINES AND GU DESSERTS

For anyone who eats GU desserts we are collecting the glass jars they come to use in our upcoming fundraising events. Additionally if you have any magazines we can cut up for craft workshops during art on the hill, please let someone on the social and fundraising team know.

Further details of the workshops will be provided shortly.

UPCOMING EVENTS

Advanced warning for our upcoming events.

We have quite a lot of events coming up in the next few months.

During September we will be taking part in two community events. These are:

VPAG's summer fun day, and The Community Centre fun day. We would love you all to come and join us in Victoria Park on the 14th where there will be loads of fun activities and stalls. For the Community Centre fun day join us in showing the local community what makes us great, there will be live music, taster sessions of the activities held at the community centre and refreshments. This is being held on the 21st of the month. We are also having a Bring and Share lunch after the patronal

In October we have Art on The Hill, we are opening on the 5th for a day of workshops. As part of art on the hill we are also holding a photo competition (this will cost £5.00 to enter). Further details will be released regarding this and the other events shortly. There is also a musical event happening on the evening of the 6th. If anyone is able to and would like to help at these events, please let the social and fundraising committee know. Also, if you (or someone you know) is able to do face painting and are free during these events please also let us know.

service on the 29th, a list will be coming around shortly.

.....Thank you.....FILMING

As part of the fun day with the Community Centre we are going to be promoting everything we offer at the church. As part of this we will be making a film.

Please also be aware we will be filming so if you do not want to be part of this please make that known. Should there be anything you would like to contribute to promoting the church please let us know.

Thank you.

ĎATĖŠ FOR YOUR DIARY: AUGUST

SUNDAY 4th

Service taken by Sally Tooze LLM

SUNDAY 11th

Service taken by Rev Andrew Doarks

SUNDAY 18th

Service taken by Andrew

Josham LLM

SUNDAY 25th

Service taken by Rev Andrew Doarks

